
Learning Journal 8.12.17 

Our Visit to The Alnwick Garden 

Well what a week in Splash!  After a fabulous nativity play, that was 

full of energy and enthusiasm and a superb day out at The Alnwick 

Garden, your children are looking a bit weary. They were very well 

behaved and sensible on our visit yesterday and we were really proud 

of them. Chatting with Santa and singing for him was magical and we 

had so much fun training to be elves. The certificates that the 

children brought home are to show that they are fully trained as 

elves in the areas of: present sorting and packing, sleigh driving, 

espionage as an elf on the shelf and managing snow storms. This 

means that if Santa is ever short-handed he can call on your children 

to come to the North Pole and save Christmas. So keep the 

certificate handy in case of Christmas emergencies!!! 

I would like to encourage you to look at the photos this week with 

your child and let them explain all about the fun things they have 

enjoyed on their visit. This develops their descriptive language and 

sequencing skills, challenges their memory and shows them that you 

value their news from school. Send me a comment if you like to tell 

me what they say. They might remember different things to me. 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 


